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Good Evening Vanners and a very Merry Christmas! 

 I would like to start out by thanking all of you that have supported the Museum of Vanning in 2018 and 

to those of you that attended our very successful Christmas party fund raiser. We had a blast!! 

We are looking forward to 2019 with some new programs and ways to keep you the Vanner in touch 

with everything that is going on. Your ongoing support is so important and the results so far are 

unbelievable! Special Thanks to all of you that go above and beyond to help out when it is really needed, 

Getting ready for the party and looking out at the party. To those of you that made an especially long 

trip to get here, to our bands and our cooks and our pyro's who tended the fire. I hate to name names 

because I will inevitably forget someone. BUT.....Without Panda Marks help in the last week we would 

have not have gotten the Museum's last displays up, Banners up and the porch decorated! Thank You 

Panda! 

We have some changes in mind for next year, we will keep you posted. Mark your calendars for the 2nd 

annual Tax Relief Van Show, April 14th at Sam's beach Bar in Hudson, Florida. More info to follow. 

We have a pretty cool fund raiser coming up in January. Should be fun with a nice little gift for those of 

you that get involved. Please check out our new web-site for lots of neat stuff to see and our on-line gift 

shop should be up and running in the weeks to come. 

So from Bonnie and I and all the staff here at the Museum of Vanning, Happy Holidays and Wonderful 

New Year!! 
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